
 

 
 
 
 

Letter of Intent between Miranda House and Mayo Clinic, USA 
 

It's a pleasure to announce that Miranda House and Mayo Clinic, USA signed the LoI 
(Letter of Intent) for the faculty/student exchange program on 8 December 2022.  
The objective is to  

• Create opportunities to build long-term R&D linkages and collaborations with 
accomplished scientists from both organizations i.e., MH and Mayo FL. 

• Provide a platform for the faculties, scholars, and students of both Institutions to gain 
exposure and access to research facilities available at both the end. 

• Organize joint seminars/workshops/conferences and short-term training 
programs/courses on the topics of mutual interest.  
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